The votes made by the three RyC GNSO Council representatives were based on the Constituency Statement submitted on 4 October 2007 which can be found at http://www.gtldregistries.org/news/2007/2007-10-04-01.pdf .  In particular, note the excerpts from that statement below.

“RyC offers the following comments on the three issues specified in the resolution creating the WHOIS Working Group: 

1. “… the roles, responsibilities and requirements of the OPOC, and what happens if they are not fulfilled;”
2.”…to examine how legitimate interests will access unpublished registration data;” 

The OPoC proposal in its present form does not deal with the question of access to unpublished Whois data nor did the Whois Working Group reach adequate agreement in this regard. This question must be answered in sufficient detail to provide policy direction regarding what, when, how and to whom unpublished Whois data must be released by the OPoC. Until that is done, the OPoC proposal provides a solution for accommodating privacy concerns, but does nothing to deal with the legitimate needs of access for unpublished Whois data. The RyC believes that the question of access can be dealt with separately and most appropriately by a tiered access mechanism to be developed. The RyC proposes that the GNSO Council, or the ICANN Board, take appropriate steps to encourage the parties at interest to negotiate and develop such a mechanism. 

3. “… whether publication of registration contact information should be based on the type of registered name holder (legal vs. natural persons) or the registrant's use of a domain name.” 

The RyC believes that the appropriate distinction should be based on whether the name holder is a natural person with an inherent right to privacy of personal data. The RyC does not believe that there is a practical test for determining what types of use might qualify for privacy protection.”

“The Working Group was neither able to reach consensus on these issues, nor to make recommendations concerning how current policies may be improved. There are several motions pending before the GNSO Council, all recognizing the lack of consensus and varying widely in proposals for a way forward.”
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